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NEW MEXICO 
CHILDREN, YOUTH AND FAMILIES DEPARTMENT 

 
PROTECTIVE SERVICES DIVISION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Protective Services Division (PSD) will hold a public hearing in Santa Fe on March 15, 2002 from 
9:00 a.m. to 11 a.m. in the Public Employees Retirement Association (P.E.R.A.) Building, 1120 Paseo de 
Peralta, 2nd floor conference room,  number 229, to take comments regarding proposed revisions to the PSD 
Child Placement Agency Regulations. 
 
The PERA building is accessible to people with disabilities.  Written comments are provided the same 
weight as comments received during the public hearing.  Documents are available in different formats to 
accommodate a particular disability.  Anyone seeking such assistance must provide two weeks notice to 
receive any written material in an alternative format by calling 505-827-8416.  If assistance is required to 
attend the hearing, please call 505-827-8400 to arrange accommodation. 
 
The proposed policy revisions may be reviewed at any Protective Services Division county office.  County 
office locations may be determined by calling 505-827-8400 for location information. The proposed policy 
revisions may also be reviewed between 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. (MST) at the PSD Director’s Office,  Room 
254, In the P.E.R.A. building in Santa Fe, NM.  Copies of the proposed policies may be obtained by 
contacting Kirk Rowe, Children’s Section Manager, CYFD-PSD, P.O. Drawer 5160, Santa Fe, NM 87502-
5160, or by calling 505-827-8416.  Copies can also be requested through the use of the New Mexico relay 
system by calling 505-827-7586. 
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